
                                                                                          
 
FLUOR BWXT PORTSMOUTH LLC                                                               March 13, 2024 
P.O. Box 548 
Piketon, Ohio 45661 
 
          
 
Subject:    X-333 Demolition Water Detention and Conveyance System - Request for Proposal 
(RFP) 
 
Reference:    Request for Proposal (RFP) – FBP24SC153827 
 
 
Dear Potential Offerors, 
 
 
Fluor BWXT Portsmouth LLC is requesting you to provide a proposal for the X-333 Demolition Water 
Detention and Conveyance System at the Portsmouth Decontamination and Decommissioning (D&D) Project 
at the Portsmouth Gaseous Diffusion Plant near Piketon, Ohio. 
 
Offerors are advised that this is a competitive bid.  Please note that a pre-bid meeting will be held Tuesday, 
March 19, 2024 at 1:00 PM EST (Microsoft Teams invitation to follow). Location of the Pre-Bid Meeting is 
FBP’s X-326 T1-D Trailer.  Offerors are encouraged to attend this meeting.  All proposal question, 
subsequent to the pre-bid meeting, must be submitted in writing to Kenneth Conner at 
Kenneth.Conner@ports.pppo.gov no later than March 26, 2024 at 1:00 PM EST. 
 
The RFP and associated documents are available on line at:  
 
Solicitations :: Fluor-BWXT Portsmouth (fbportsmouth.com) 
 
Please contact the undersigned if issues occur downloading the RFP Documents. 
 
Lump sum proposals are required to be submitted in accordance with Section L – Instructions, Conditions 
and Notice to Bidders/Offerors and must meet the minimum requirements listed in Section M – Evaluation 
of Proposals. 
 
Your proposal must be received no later than April 03, 2024 at 2:00 PM Eastern Time.  Your proposal must 
include all of the items listed in the Proposal Preparation Instructions, Section L.1. Should your firm decide 
to “No Bid”, please inform the undersigned with an explanation as soon as possible. 
 
Please be advised that Fluor-BWXT Portsmouth LLC will have no obligation to award a contract on the basis 
of this proposal or otherwise pay for the information solicited. 
 
Should you have any questions please feel free to contact the undersigned at 740-897-4308 or by email at 
kenneth.conner@ports.pppo.gov. 
 
 
 
Best Regards, 
 
 
 
Kenneth Conner 
Subcontract Management 
Fluor-BWXT / Portsmouth LLC 
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